
 

 

 

 

  

  

Summer 1 

Term 

Newsletter Summer 1 Term News / Events  

Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday – School 
Closed 

 
Year 5 - Riverside Gardens Trip to Ilkley on 
Monday 28th April  
 
Tuesday 6th May - Year One Art Showcase 
from 1:45pm. 
 
 

Attendance and Incentives 

Excellent Attendance is vital for children to flourish 

and achieve. Children are expected to be in school 

every day unless they are too ill to attend. Children 

must be in school on time. The school doors open 

at 8.40am and close at 8.55am . 

After 8.55am children are late and  parents will 
have to bring their children into school from the 
small hall to complete the late form. If children 

arrive after 9.15am it counts as an absence for the 
morning and will affect their overall attendance. 

 

If your child’s attendance is 100% by the end of  

Summer 1 they will be entitled to lots of exciting 

experiences in school. 

It is important that your child attends school every 

day. 

 
Parent Coffee Morning  

Every Wednesday Morning 8.45-9.30am 
 
Week 1 - Class 3A Curriculum Showcase and 
performance  
Week 2 - Hayley Potts our Business Manager joins 
coffee morning 
Week 3 - Class 5B Curriculum Showcase and 
performance  
Week 4 - Lucy Bolger our Deputy Headteacher 
joins coffee morning 
Week 5 - Class 3B Curriculum Showcase and 

perrmance  
 

 

Agencies in your community 
 

The Sanctuary Shop 
Tues/Thurs/Sat 10am-1pm 
Food shopping for £3 once a week for up to 15 
items. 
  
Dewsbury Road One Stop Centre  
Housing support, money-saving tips and 
budgeting, claiming benefits you could be 
eligible for and support with job applications. 
 
Hamara Centre 
0113 2773330 
Offers: Food Bank, Courses, ESOL classes, 
Onsite Café 
 
Hunslet Children’s Centre (0-5yrs) 
Stay and Play, Antenatal support, Drop ins 
Dewsbury Road One Stop Centre 
Offers: support with job applications, money-
saving tips and budgeting, claiming benefits 
you could be eligible for, using the free 
computers to developing your digital skills. 
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns or wish to discuss your needs further, please phone the school office and 

arrange a telephone conversation with a member of the  Safeguarding Team  

Mrs K Dellows - Designated Safeguarding Lead     Mrs F May—Deputy DSL     Mrs Brooke-White  - Safeguarding and Wellbeing 

Worker        Mrs Graham— Attendance  and Safeguarding worker   Mrs Hemmingway —SENCO 

                       


